
 

Parks and Recreation Committee 
March 11, 2021 

Via CISCO WEBEX 
 
Present: T. Franklin, D. Krynicki, P. Del-Debbio, C. Isales, R. Bieder, M. Caruso, G. Havranek, T. Smith  
 
Absent: None  
 
Guests: M. Anderson (DPR), C. Acosta (DPR)  
 
The meeting began at 7:30PM with the Pledge of Allegiance led by Chairperson Franklin. Pelham Bay 
Park Administrator M. Anderson announced that Commissioner Silver is stepping down as 
commissioner. Parks will receive its season budget. It was cut last summer. M. Anderson says there is no 
update as to when beach season will occur. It usually occurs Memorial Day Weekend. Last year it 
occurred in July. The Orchard Beach Pavilion project remains “on hold.” A full presentation will occur at 
the CB #10 Full Board meeting in April. Con Edison will replace the gas line going through City Island. M. 
Anderson. 
 
R. Bieder made a motion, seconded by M. Caruso, to elect T. Franklin as Parks Committee Chairperson. 
R. Bieder made a motion, seconded by T. Smith, to elect D. Krynicki as Parks Committee Co-Chairperson. 
Both were unanimously supported by their peers.  
 
Chairperson Franklin received constituent complaints regarding Ferry Point Park. T. Franklin addressed 
these matters with Parks Manager C. Acosta.  
 
P. Del-Debbio announced that there will be no Veteran’s Parade, but organizers will lay wreaths in 
certain areas of the community district. P. Del-Debbio asked for a cleaning of Hawkins Part before 
Memorial Day.  
 
The meeting closed by vote of adjournment proposed by R. Bieder, seconded by T. Smith and 
unanimously approved by all at roughly 7:20 P.M.  
 
 


